
Dear Parent,

Now I Lay Me Down to Sleep (NILMDTS) would like to offer our sincerest 

no matter the circumstances. While it might not naturally occur to you that 
taking photographs would be helpful, we strongly encourage you to capture your 
moments together.

We are honored to help preserve these moments with your baby through our 
Retouching Program. We encourage you to take images of your baby, and to ask 
someone from your support network or your care provider to assist you if you 
need help. You can upload up to twenty images for one of our volunteer Digital Retouch Artists to gently retouch in 
black and white at no cost. Your retouched images will be uploaded to a private online gallery that you can access 
when you are ready. These images will be some of the only tangible memories you have of your child.

As many of us have walked the same path that you are now beginning, we encourage you to do what is best for 
you. The memories created during this time will be what helps sustain you throughout your healing journey.

Deepest Sympathy,
Now I Lay Me Down to Sleep 

Honor your baby

support at the NILMDTS 
Remembrance Walk. Visit 

our website for
locations, dates, and
more information.

• Up to 20 gently retouched black and white photographs

• All Digital Retouch Artists are trained through NILMDTS 

• Images delivered within 12-18 weeks

• Secure online gallery

• Digital download of all photographs

• Unlimited access to gallery

The gift we provide:

Remembrance Photography
through the NILMDTS Retouching Program

Providing the gift of remembrance portraits to parents experiencing the death of a baby.

Connect with Us

This gift was made possible through the 
generous donations of parents, family 
members, and friends who have experienced 
the death of a baby. Please consider donating 
to Now I Lay Me Down to Sleep and help 
us continue our mission to provide this 
complimentary gift to other families.

www.nowilaymedowntosleep.org


